Sent:

06 January 2020 08:18

To:

'Fergus Kinsella'

Cc:

Planning - Plan Review

Subject:

RE: County Development Plan Observation- Carnew

A Chara,

I wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County Development Plan review.

Regards

Administrative Officer Planning Control.

From: Fergus Kinsella

Sent: 03 January 2020 17:03

To: Planning - Admin

Subject: County Development Plan Observation- Carnew

Dear Sirs,

I would be much obliged if you would give consideration to installing a footpath at the bottom of the Mill Lane on the Ferns Road in Carnew, as this forms part of a popular local circular loop/sli na slainte and there already exists a wide grass verge on both sides of the road.

In addition the existing footpath desceanding the lane adjacent to the Mulroney is in a poor state of repair.

This would greatly enhance the walking route for locals and visitors alike and is much needed.

Yours faithfully,

Fergus Kinsella